
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

TEXAS CHRISTIAN U NIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

THE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 

Mr . Smith L. Gr een 
3022½ Cockrel l 
Fort Worth , Texas 

Dear Mr . Gr een 

Hearty congTatulations on making t he Deans ' Honor 
Lj_st for the fall semester . You should be very 
proud of your achievement, and I want to com.mend 
you on your fine effort . 

I hope very much that you will continue your high 
level wor k, not only while you ar e in s chool , but 
after gr aduation, too . Qual i t y is a com11odi t y 
tha t is al ways in short supply and high demand . 

bls 

Kenneth W. Herrick 
Acting Dean 

March 14 , 1960 


